



O Beckett
External Relations Officer
01691 626541
email: olivia.beckett@ellesmere.com

25th September 2020

## Update from the Headmaster and ECPS Coffee Morning

Dear Parent,

I hope you and your families continue to be in good health and your children have all settled back into school life.

Mr. Wignall has recorded a Michaelmas Term update for parents which can be viewed HERE. Please do take a look.

Following our first ever virtual coffee morning, we are delighted to tell you that the ECPS raised an impressive £360 for Macmillan Cancer Support. The 40 minute virtual event was well attended and included a short quiz including topics such as cakes, Ellesmere College and Macmillan Cancer Support. A raffle was also drawn for people who attended, the following parents have won prizes which will be passed on to their children:

- I Olivia Beckett Cushion
- 2 Rebecca Lloyd Photoshoot Voucher
- 3 Gillian Cuckson Rainbow Cake Set
- 4 Emma Randell-Coe Toiletry Set
- 5 Anne Wignall Box of Chocolates
- 6 Rachel Redshaw Bowtie and Cufflinks

Donations for Macmillan Cancer Support can be made via the ECPS' <u>lust Giving page</u>.

Yours sincerely,

OmBacketo